
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear friends,       November- December 2023 
 
Deputation 
For November, I visited churches in Minnesota and Ohio. Then in December, I had my last 
deputation meetings in Arizona and enjoyed having my Mom join me. A few days into the trip, I 
tested positive for covid and unfortunately had to cancel a few meetings while I got better. One 
church provided an apartment to stay in while I was not well. What a blessing!  

 
I am thankful for the many people I met during this year of 
traveling on deputation. What a blessing to know people 
will be praying for me! Each church has been so welcoming 
and generous in taking care of me while I was in town. 
 
God took deputation which at the beginning I thought would 
be impossible for me to do and turned it into something 
encouraging and worthy of 
praising Him for. He is so 
good! I am grateful for the 

safety during this year of driving to 58 churches in ten states and 
two provinces. Thank you for your prayers as I traveled! 
 
Looking forward 
My plane ticket to start my first term as a missionary in Uganda 
has been purchased for January 9th. The fourth week of January is the conference for BIMI 
missionaries in East Africa. I am excited for this time together with the other missionaries! Then 
the first week of February is the start of the school year at the Soroti Orphan Assistance Project. 
 
Please pray that the paperwork (work permit, driver’s license, id number) and buying a vehicle 
would go smoothly. Also, please pray for God’s wisdom as I become involved in the ministries 
in Uganda. I want to do His work in His strength.  
 
Contact information 
For those of you who have my phone number, I will be switching over to using that number on 
WhatsApp to avoid international phone fees. I will still be able to use my email. My Ugandan 
mailing address is: POB 818, Soroti, Uganda, East Africa. 
 
Have a merry Christmas and a happy New Year! 
 

In His service, 
Sarah Shadrick 


